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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Mikolaj & Lena 

Class 2 
Alivia & Jaydon 

Class 3 
Whole Class 

Class 4 
Osama & Leo 

Class 5 
Jacob & Rocco 

Class 6 
Reggie & Shay 

Nursery 
Lvina & Marliah 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Liliana 

Class 2 
Sasha 

Class 3 
Asiyah 

Class 4 
Hava-Rose 

Class 5 
Abdulazeez 

Class 6 
Nana 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 21st March 2025 

Our three ducklings have continued to grow this week. The 
children have enjoyed having the ducks visit them in class 
and the opportunity to see them close up. The ducklings will 
be with us for a little while longer before they go to live on 
Mrs Franklin-Hackett’s farm.  
 

On Monday Year 1 welcomed Exotic Zoo into school to show them some unusual 
animals as part of their learning in Science.  
 

Unfortunately we have continued to have issues with some older children at the end of 
the day this week. Older sibling must wait with adults at the end of the day when 
collecting from school or nursery. 

Next week’s word…. random 

Attendance 
Whole School - 89.30% 
Class 1 - 82.26% 
Class 2 - 91.71% 
Class 3 - 94.33% 
Class 4 - 82.01% 
Class 5 - 94.69% 
Class 6 - 89.57% 
 

Lates = 10 

Lost Learning =   

1 hour 27 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4  

Parking 
To help keep pupils and parents safe on the school site we request that you do not 

drive onto the school site at the start or end of the day or for nursery 

sessions. Please do not park in the Children’s Centre car park. 

Disabled parking spaces are available in the car park by the Nursery entrance and 
the Children’s Centre car park. If you need to use one of these spaces 

please talk to the school office to request a permit and make sure you also 
display a valid blue badge. Permits should only be used if the blue badge 

holder is getting out of the car to collect or drop off.  

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 
Please come to the main 

reception door for  
Breakfast Club. 

Friday  

8:30 - 11:30  

in the Children’s 
Centre  

In the changeable 
weather it is really 

important that your 

child comes to school 

or nursery wearing a 

jumper / cardigan and 

has a suitable coat.  

Scooters 
Please can we remind parents that scooters 
must not be ridden on the school site. This 
includes e-scooters. A number of concerns 
have been raised this week about children 

on e-scooters, sometimes with an 
adult. E-scooters can only legally 
be ridden by adults on private 

land.  

Don’t forget there is helpful information about 
childhood illnesses and school attendance 
available on the school website and at 

www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/  

Easter Competition 
The children in school are 
busy voting for the end of 
term Easter Competition.  

As soon as the votes have been 
counted, we will let 

you know the winner 
so that you can get 
creative at home. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

